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The Final Phase of the Bayside Sewer Project began today, March 24, 2025. The contractor will 
be milling the gutter edges on all of the streets in the directionally drilled areas of the project. The 
milling process will take 5-6 days to complete. The contractor will proceed to start raising manhole 
frames and covers, as well as water and gas boxes as needed.  They will also cut and match 
driveways where needed. The work is starting at Heights, Webb, Friendship and River Vue. A 
police officer will always be on site to assist with traffic.  During this work, there will always be one 
lane open to minimize travel disruption. We will be providing an update weekly. Please contact 
the Warwick Sewer Authority at 401-739-4949 with any questions. 
 

 
 


